
One MetroTech Center, Brooklyn, New York 11201

T: 917 /612-8964 | Dawn.Herrity@nationalgrid.com | www.nationalgrid.com

August 31, 2021

Honorable Michelle L. Phillips, Secretary
State of New York
Public Service Commission
Office of the Secretary, 19th Floor
Three Empire State Plaza
Albany, New York 12223-1350

RE: Case 14-M-0565 – Proceeding on Motion of the Commission to Examine Programs to Address
Energy Affordability for Low Income Utility Customers

Case 20-M-0266 – Proceeding on Motion of the Commission Regarding the Effects of COVID-19 on
Utility Service

Dear Secretary Phillips:

In accordance with the Order Adopting Energy Affordability Policy Modifications and Directing
Utility Filings (issued and effective August 12, 2021) in Cases 14-M-0565 and 20-M-0266 (the “Order”), The
Brooklyn Union Gas Company d/b/a National Grid NY hereby files the following:

Eighth Revised Leaf No. 147
Eighth Revised Leaf No. 155
Statement of Energy Affordability Credit No. 5 (“EAC”)

To PSC No. 12 Gas

Effective: September 1, 2021

The purpose of this filing is to comply with Ordering Paragraph 18 of the Order which directed the
Company to file modifications to its Energy Affordability Program as well as updated Energy Affordability
Program credits. In addition, the Company updated the names of most of the qualifying programs. This
revision is housekeeping in nature.

The Order granted a waiver of the newspaper publication requirement under Public Service Law § 66-

12 and 16 NYCRR § 720.8.

Please contact the undersigned of any action taken regarding this filing.

Respectfully Submitted,

/s/ Dawn Herrity

Dawn Herrity
Principal Program Manager
New York Regulation

Dawn Herrity
Principal Program Manager
New York Regulation
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